
SUPPER MENU 

If you have a food allergy or intolerance – please ask our staff for information 

 
Saturday 
19 July 

Sunday  
20 July 

Monday 
21 July 

Tuesday 
22 July 

Wednesday 
23 July 

Thursday 
24 July 

Friday 
25 July 

Drinks 
Water (hot and cold), 

squash, milk, juice, tea, 
coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, tea, 

coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, tea, 

coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, tea, 

coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, tea, 

coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, tea, 

coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, tea, 

coffee 

King’s 
Kitchen 

Pizza Night 
 

Baked Potato Wedges 
 

Mediterranean Salad 

Roast Beef 
 

Gravy, Yorkshire 
puddings, roast 
potatoes, savoy 

cabbage, roasted 
vegetables, cauliflower 

cheese 

Beef, Cheese, and Bacon 
Burgers 

 
Asian slaw, French fries, 

side salad 

Char-sui Pork 
 

Asian broccoli, stir fry 
mixed vegetables, egg 

fried rice 

Chicken Burrito 
 

Nachos, Mexican salad, 
spiced parmentier 

potatoes, buttered corn, 
salsa, sour cream, 

guacamole 

Italian Beef Brisket 
 

Tagliatelle, courgette, 
cherry tomatoes 

Chicken Tikka Curry 
 

Naan bread, pilau rice, 
Bombay potatoes, saag 

aloo, roasted curried 
cauliflower 

Meat 
Free 

Margaretta Pizza 
 

Curly fries, corn on the 
cobb, sugar snap peas 

Goats Cheese and 
Caramelised Onion Tart 

Falafel Burger with 
Halloumi 

 
Asian slaw, French fries, 

side salad 

Tofu with Stir Fry 
Vegetables 

 
Asian broccoli, stir fry 
mixed vegetables, egg 

fried rice 

Vegetable Burrito 
 

Nachos, Mexican salad, 
spiced parmentier 

potatoes, buttered corn, 
salsa, sour cream, 

guacamole 

Braised Wild 
Mushrooms 

 
Tagliatelle, courgette, 

cherry tomatoes 

Sweet Potato Curry 
 

Naan bread, pilau rice, 
Bombay potatoes, saag 

aloo, roasted curried 
cauliflower 

Salad 
Bar 

Assorted Salads Assorted Salads Assorted Salads Assorted Salads Assorted Salads Assorted Salads Assorted Salads 

Desert 
Doughnuts 

 
Fresh Fruit Salad 

Apple Crumble & Ice 
cream 

 
Fresh Fruit Salad 

Cookies 
 

Fresh Fruit Salad 

Orea Cupcakes 
 

Fresh Fruit Salad 

Churros & Chocolate 
Sauce 

 
Fresh Fruit Salad 

Chocolate Torte Della 
Nona 

 
Fresh Fruit Salad 

Mango Cheesecake 
 

Fresh Fruit Salad 

  



SUPPER MENU 

If you have a food allergy or intolerance – please ask our staff for information 

 
Saturday 
26 July 

Sunday  
27 July 

Monday 
28 July 

Tuesday 
29 July 

Wednesday 
30 July 

Thursday 
31 July 

Friday 
01 August 

Saturday 
02 August 

Drinks 
Water (hot and cold), 

squash, milk, juice, 
tea, coffee 

BBQ 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, 

tea, coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, 

tea, coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, 

tea, coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, 

tea, coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, 

tea, coffee 

Water (hot and cold), 
squash, milk, juice, 

tea, coffee 

King’s 
Kitchen 

Southern Fried 
Chicken 

 
Piri-Piri Wings 

 
Curly fries, corn on 

the cobb, sugar snap 
peas 

BBQ Pulled Pork 
 

Brioche bun, cheese 
baked potatoes, corn 

on the cobb, BBQ 
beans, slaw 

Sweet and Sour 
Chicken 

 
Egg fried rice, stir fry 

greens, mixed 
vegetables 

Chicken Fajita  
 

Nachos, salsa, sour 
cream 

Grilled Chicken in 
Pancetta Cream 

Sauce 
 

Croquette potatoes, 
garlic bread, Italian 

vegetables, 
sweetcorn 

Breaded Scampi 
 

French fries, peas 
 

Meat 
Free 

Maccaroni Cheese 
 

Curly fries, corn on 
the cobb, sugar snap 

peas 

Vegetable Burger 
 

Brioche bun, cheese 
baked potatoes, corn 

on the cobb, BBQ 
beans, slaw 

Crispy Fried Tofu 
with Chilli Sauce 

 
Egg fried rice, stir fry 

greens, mixed 
vegetables 

Vegetable Fajita 
 

Nachos, salsa, sour 
cream 

Stuffed Peppers 
 

Croquette potatoes, 
garlic bread, Italian 

vegetables, 
sweetcorn 

Chef’s Choice  

Salad 
Bar 

Assorted Salads Assorted Salads Assorted Salads Assorted Salads Assorted Salads Assorted Salads  

Desert 
Ice Cream Pots 

 
Fresh Fruit Salad 

Chef’s Choice 
 

Fresh Fruit Salad 

Chef’s Choice 
 

Fresh Fruit Salad 

Chef’s Choice 
 

Fresh Fruit Salad 

Chef’s Choice 
 

Fresh Fruit Salad 

Chef’s Choice 
 

Fresh Fruit Salad 
 

 


